
June 13, 2018 

 

DR. LETICIA A. DUMLAO 

University Director 

Planning and Quality Assurance 

This University  

 

Greetings! 

 

One of the lined-up activities of our office is a Seminar for Job Placement to cater to the 

employment demand of our graduates. In the realization of this activity, CVCAT Club ’65, Inc. 

was instrumental in partnering with JOBSTREET. 

 

It is in this view that we are soliciting your support by encouraging and inviting our 

graduates to join us on June 18, 2019, 8:00 am at CSU Gymnasium, Andrews Campus in our Job 

Placement Seminar/Workshop, dubbed as: “JumpStart”. We likewise request your good office to 

post the said activity in our University website. The participants are advised to bring their resume’ 

for the workshop. 

 

 

Thank you very much for your continuous support! God bless! 

 

        

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

MARY JOY A. BORJA, DPA 

University Director, ARPS 

 

 

 

Noted by: 

 

 

JOSIE Y. BAS-ONG 

OIC, Office of the Vice-President for Partnership and Resource Mobilization 

 


